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King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 
October 8, 2019 

 
 
Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman,at 8:30 a.m.   The monthly 
Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In attendance were 
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General 
Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 
 
Minutes were reviewed and approved. 
 
Old Business 
All Electoral Board members received new code books. 
 
L&A Testing on all voting equipment was successfully completed on September 9, 2019. 
 
New Business 
The General Registrar has been in contact with Officers of Election for the November 5th 
election.  All precincts will be fully staffed. 
 
Training for the upcoming general election will be held on October 29, 2019 in the King and 
Queen Courthouse hearing room.  Three sessions have been planned.  Chiefs and Assistant 
Chiefs training 10:00 a.m; Officers of Election Training 1:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. Electoral Board 
Secretary will pick up food for lunch. 
 
Electoral Board Chairman and van driver will deliver all voting equipment and supplies to 
precincts starting at 8:00 a.m on November 4, 2019. 
 
General Registrar distributed Canvass and Provisional Information to board members for the 
Provisional and Canvass Meeting on November 6, 2019. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15 a.m. 
  
Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary 


